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Halima.Chowdhury

From: Sean.Rix
Sent: 08 March 2024 14:09
To: Halima.Chowdhury; Planning
Subject: SDNP/23/04109/HOUS Amberley Place, The Alley, Amberley, BN18 9NG

Dear Halima, 
 
I am satisfied the impact to the listed building and the conservation area will be neutral. Please carry on. 
 
Regards, 
Seán 
 

Seán  Rix
 

Senior Conservation Officer
 

Telephone:  
 

01403 215276
 

Email: Sean.Rix@horsham.gov.uk
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